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From: raul ordofez carbajal <ingraulordonez@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 4:16 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61

My name is Raul Ordéiez Carbajal

Client from FXSolutionswith account Number FX375187
My Phone number +52 614 238 1757

I must say that I disagree with the proposed regulations relating to transactions in the Forex
market for the following reasons:

I am a forex market player. I am a small investor and I started in this market with brokers based
outside the United States and always my main problem was lack of regulations to protect investors,
as brokers took advantage of it to commit fraud on my account.

Since I opened my account with a broker established and regulated IN THE UNITED STATES OF
AMERICA, misconduct and fraud to my account over.

This gives me the opportunity to invest with confidence in THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
ensuring my stay in the forex market, although market is a high risk investment; by allowing
minimum quantities of 500 dollar helps me learn what they can not teach education courses in the
forex market "emotional control".

All this can help in inverit little bit to get to have a reasonable amount to live forex market.

If new regulations are approved to leave me out of this market because for my own safety and will
not open an account outside the United States of America.

For these reasons I ask that we allow small investors continue to invest our money in the UNITED
STATES OF AMERICA for our own safety and because only you can achieve with the "American
dream".

thanks for listening to my voice through this e-mail
Raul Ordéinez Carbajal



